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Dream – Discover – Flourish 
The aim of our curriculum is to open doors of opportunity for our children 
 

Dear Applicant, 

Thank you very much for your interest in our current class teacher vacancy. 

We are seeking to employ an innovative, passionate and enthusiastic teacher to join our highly 

dedicated team. 

On the website you will find the following: 

• Our job advert 

• Information on how to apply for a job in our school 

• Job description 

• Person specification 

• Application form 

 

We are a small and vibrant village school committed to ensuring that every door of opportunity 

remains open to our children.  

I joined the team at TJLS as the Headteacher in September 2022. I was quickly struck by the energy, 

engagement and enthusiasm of our children. The staff are supportive, motivated and dedicated to 

providing the best learning experiences possible for our school. It is a privilege to work with these 

colleagues. 

We had an Ofsted inspection in November 2022 (just my tenth week at the school) – where we 

achieved the overall grading of GOOD. We were so proud to show off our school to the inspection 

team and we were delighted with the final outcome. You can read the full report here.  

For this vacancy, the staff and children of TJLS are looking for a teacher with high expectations and 

the belief that all children deserve the very best.  

In return, we can offer you:  

• an exciting and engaging learning environment 

• small class sizes 

• a well resourced and fully mapped out curriculum (you can read more about our curriculum 

here) 

• a broad range of CPD focused on developing the quality of teaching and learning 

• support and care from the senior leadership team  

• a supportive team of colleagues who want the very best quality of education for the children 

in their care 

 

I would very much encourage you to contact the school to arrange a visit and see what we can offer 

you.  

To book your visit and a tour of the school with me, please call Helen Barron in our office on 01525 

402377 or you can email us at office@thomasjohnsonschool.co.uk.  

All completed application forms should be returned to the school by Monday 20th May at 5pm.  

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Very best wishes, 

Simon Bolger 

Headteacher 
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